
 

 
 
The Councillor for Education and School Buildings  
 
Prot. no. 053/057      Turin, 7 febbraio 2019 

T.7.20/5 

 

Dear Parents,  

To the boys and girls who are less than three years old, like your son/daughter, Turin offers 

opportunities, meeting places and services, which you can learn about by consulting the website 

of the City.  

Among such services,  day care centres are widespread throughout the territory and have an 

educational project that promotes the children’s relationships with other kids their age and with 

adults, encourages exploration and knowledge of the environment.  

To get to know this important service first-hand, I invite you to  attend the “City Day Care Centres 

Open Days”, which will take place from 7 to 16 March. You will find attached a programme 

illustrating the details of the initiative.  

On those days, the city day care centres will be open to the families concerned, who will be able to 

visit the premises, talk to the educators, learn about the education project, the way the centre is 

operated, and how to gain admission for their child.  

Let me take this opportunity to inform you that within the framework of the process of 

digitalisation of the services of the Public Administration, starting this year, enrolment in a day 

care centre may take place only online.  

In this manner, the families will save time, by compiling the application directly from their homes, 

without having to visit the municipal offices.  

However, in order to enrol your child, you should obtain – if you have not already done so – 

your SPID (Public System for Digital Identity) credentials, which allow access to all the Public 

Administration's online services in Turin and anywhere else in Italy.  



 
 
 

You will find all the relevant information at https://www.spid.gov.it/. Accordingly, I invite you to 

request your SPID credentials by following the instructions provided in the website.  

Presently, the times and modalities for enrolment, as well as other information on the submission 

of the application, will be published on http://www.comune.torino.it/servizieducativi/.  

In the hope of having provided useful information to help you with the decisions you will have to 

make concerning your child, I take this opportunity to send you my best personal regards.  

The Councillor for Education and School Buildings 

Antonietta Di Martino  
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